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21st October 2022 

 

Year 3  - Visit to church- RE trip (10th November 2022) 

Rooksdown 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

As a part of our upcoming RE unit on sacred places, we are planning a visit to our local church, St Thomas Church. This 

trip will give the children an opportunity to explore how the Church is special to Christians by exploring the traditional 

layout and having a guided tour from their Minister, Jamie.  

 

We aim to leave school at 9:45am and will be back at 11:15am. If you are available to support on this trip, we would 

greatly appreciate it – please contact the class teacher via Dojo. 

 

We are requesting a contribution of £3.10 for this activity which is the cost of the transport. This amount is calculated 

assuming that each child takes part and makes a contribution to ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should 

there be insufficient voluntary contributions, the school reserves the right to cancel or postpone the trip. 

Please note that if your child receives pupil premium funding, email the Admin team (admin@chjs.net) and confirm 

you would like to use this towards the trip/event. 

Please make payment and give consent via Scopay by Friday 4th November.  No cash please.  

We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr A Barraclough                   Miss A Leavey 

(Head of Year 3)                     (Class Teacher) 

 

Year 3 Team (Rooksdown) 
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